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OBSERVATION OF WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 2023 

05.06.2023 

On 5th June 2023, Pachhunga University College NSS unit in collaboration with Ecoclub 

PUC observed World Environment Day by planting new saplings in the college campus. 

Cleanliness drive was also carried out by collecting non-biodegradable wastes. Thirty-five 

volunteers including research scholars and faculties of Department of Environmental Science, 

Life Science, Botany and Biotechnology department participated in the program.  
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